
View this email as a web page

Mark Your Calendar
for November 15

On November 15, 2024, your Bell Bank Wealth Management retirement
plans will move from Newport to the Ascensus recordkeeping platform.
You can count on a smooth, secure migration—with very little you
need to do except enjoy the new opportunities available to you and your
participants.

https://url.us.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/6ZBKCQWR6OCRo5LPUMt0Rp?domain=view.retsupport-mail.com


Please contact your Bell Retirement Plan Consultant with any
questions.
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Bell Bank investing and wealth management products are: not FDIC insured, have no bank guarantee, 
may lose value, are not a deposit and are not insured by any federal government agency.

Ascensus, LLC provides administrative and recordkeeping services. It is not a broker-dealer or an 
investment advisor and does not provide tax, legal, or accounting services. Ascensus® and the Ascensus 
logo are registered trademarks of Ascensus, LLC. Copyright © 2024 Ascensus, LLC. All Rights Reserved.
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